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April 
All Pillars 

April 20, 2017 
Spirit Night  at Willie 
Jewell’s, 5-8 PM, Dine-In or 
Carry-Out 
 
April 21, 2017 
Box Top Ends 
 

May 
Citizenship 

May 2-3, 2017 NO VISITORS in school due to FSA 
testing 
 
May 1-5, 2017 
Teacher Appreciation Week 
 
May 9, 2017 
General PTA Meeting 
 
May 12, 2017 
Character Counts 
Evening with the Stars 
 
May 18, 2016 
Box Top Summer Contest 
 
May 22, 2017 
5th Grade Recognition 
 
Wednesday, May 24, 2017 
Last Day for Students, Fourth Quarter Ends 
EARLY RELEASE 

IMPORTANT DATES 

April 20, 2017 

Mark your calendars now for 

Evening with the Stars, 

May 12! 

More details will be coming soon but 

this will be a fun 

evening to spend with 

friends and family! 

 

Join us for MCES Spirit Night 

 TONIGHT at 

 

 

 

5:00-8:00 PM 

Dine-In or Carry-Out 

105 Murabella Parkway 

*NO FLYER NECESSARY 



Kindergarten Registration Dates 

Please visit our registration page (here) for 

information on  kindergarten Registration.  

Registration will not take place if you do not 

have all current documents that are required. Upcoming 

dates for Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-2018 school 

year:  Monday, May 15, 9 am— 12 pm 

You may also register this summer during school 

office hours. 

Congratulations to this 

week’s Mustang Pride  recipients: 
 
 
 
 

Colton Q, Gaven M, Alyssa H, Avalon M, 
Jaydn M, Noah K, Savannah H, Natalie O, 
Shyann S,  Jacob H, Nakiah M, Emma T 

Congratulations to our 1st  grade classes for 

receiving the Golden Spoon Award for excellent 

behavior in the Café last week. 

FSA TESTING DATES 

We would like to encourage you to engage with your child by 

practicing the ELA and Math assessments through the FSA 

portal provided by the state.  Please use the link below to access 

the practice assessment.  Once on the webpage, click on the 

“Students and Families” tab and follow the remaining directions.  

http://www.fsassessments.org/ 

5th Grade  

April 24 & 25— FSA ELA (visitors limited to Café) 

April 27 & 28—FSA Math (visitors limited to Café) 

May 2 & 3—FSA Science—NO VISITORS ON CAMPUS 

PENNIES FOR 

PATIENTS 

Our Student Council is once 
again sponsoring Pennies for 
Patients.  This program 
benefits The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society 
and will run from April 12th—May 3rd.  
April 26—For a $1 donation, students may 
wear a hat and sunglasses to school for the 
day. 
April 24-April 28—Students and their families 
may purchase a coin with their name on it for 
$1. The names will be filled out by Student 
Council. The coins will be displayed in the front 
hallway. This year they may purchase a 
bracelet for $1 in support of the Leukemia & 
Lymphoma Society. 
This will be the 14th year Mill Creek has helped 
with this cause. Over the years we have 
donated $41,433.75 to The Leukemia & 
Lymphoma Society.  Way to go MUSTANGS!! 
The class that collects the most money will win 
a lunch provided by Olive Garden.  Classes that 
collect $100 or more will receive a special treat 
provided by the Student Council. With your 
help, we raised $6,644.82.  Let’s make this our 
best year ever! See flyer online at  http://www-
mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/  for more information. 

Extended Day Registration  2017-2018 
Registration for the 2017-2018 school year opened 
on April 17, 2017. Registration packets are available 

in the front office. 

Several of our 4th grade students’ 

poetry is being published. 

Congratulations Poets! 

 Attendance Line  

If your child is going to be absent, 

please report it to us by calling our 

attendance line:  (904) 547-3737. 

Please note: this is not the 

school’s main phone number.  Then follow up with a written 

excuse for the absence when the child returns. 

REMINDERS 

http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/registration/
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/registration/
http://www.fsassessments.org/
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/


CREEKS ATHLETICS ASSOCIATION  SUMMER CAMPS 
CAA is pleased to announce summer sports camps for our members.  Additionally, we are pleased to partner with our High 
Schools on sports camps and fundraisers. 
Creeks Baseball Club 
Summer Camp 2017 Presented by Luke Marabell 
 Camp Overview 
The Creeks Baseball Club Camp is designed to help you whether you're just a beginner in t-ball or a Travel baseball stand out, 
this camp is designed to teach the younger and older players the basic skills of the game and enhance the skills they've al-
ready obtained. This camp will provide quality instruction to all levels.   We aim to make sure the kids have a great time play-
ing the game they love through drill work, competitions, and games. This camp provides instruction in all aspects of the game 
including hitting, defense, base running, throwing, basic skills, and more! 
Coaching Staff 
Luke Marabell is in his 8th year as Head Coach of the Creekside Highs School Baseball team. . He graduated from Jacksonville 
University where he played baseball from 1993-1995. While playing for Dolphins he made 2 NCAA Regional appearances and 
won a Sunbelt championship. Our baseball camp is led by a team of expert Coaches and Collegiate players.   Our staff will in-
sure your athlete will receive position-specific training and development through drills, practice sessions and situational game 
play. This Baseball Camp is not affiliated or associated with Creekside High School. 
Dates and Times 
May 30- June 2 (Tues-Friday) 
9:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. 
Rivertown Park 
 
Creekside High School Youth Camps 
CAA is pleased to partner with Creekside High School on several youth sports camps. 
Please visit: http://www-chs.stjohns.k12.fl.us/athletics/ 
  
Bartram Trail High School Youth Camps 
CAA is pleased to partner with Bartram Trail High School on sevral youth sports camps. 
Please visit: http://www-bths.stjohns.k12.fl.us/athletics/camps/ 

Lost and Found items 

are donated at the end 

of  every month. If  your 

student is missing an 

item, please have him/

her stop by and see if  the item is here. 

As a reminder, items that are labeled are 

much easier to return to the rightful 

owner. 

Please visit the site below and 

remember students must be 

free of vomiting and diarrhea 

or fever for 24 hours without 

the aid of medication before 

they can return to school.  Thank you!http://

www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/

uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf 

http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf
http://www-mce.stjohns.k12.fl.us/wp-content/uploads/2016/05/ILLNESS-GUIDELINES.pdf

